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SOUTH AFRICAN 
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS 

ADMINISTRATIVE NOTICE 

REF: 8/24 22 November 2024 

 
NOTICE TO ALL REGISTERED SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORKERS, STUDENT 
SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORK LEARNERS, CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS, 
AUXILIARY CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS AND STUDENT CHILD AND YOUTH CARE 
WORKERS AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
EARLY OFFICE CLOSURE DUE TO A JOINT MEMORIAL SERVICE OF THE LATE DR MARIA 
MABETOA, 4TH SACSSP PRESIDENT  

 
We wish to inform all social service professionals and members of the public that the SACSSP offices will 
close early on 25 November 2024 at 12h00 due to a Joint memorial service of the former 4th SACSSP 
President, the late Dr Maria Mabetoa.  

Office hours will resume on Tuesday 26 November 2024 from 07h30. 

 

The Joint memorial service organised by the SACSSP, Department of Social Development, ASASWEI and 

UNISA will be held at the, UNISA main campus, Pretoria (Mirriam Makeba Auditorium) from 14h00. The 

memorial service will also be streamed Live on the SACSSP YouTube channel and on Microsoft Teams on 

this link Join the meeting now . 

 

Council apologises for any inconvenience experienced during this period. 

  

ISSUED BY: Mr. Hitler Sekhitla 
                     REGISTRAR 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC3mxBptUv2tatoHS_k0x2yA
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmE0OTg0ZmQtNTMzZi00NDEzLWE3YmQtN2ZjMjA4MmRlNDRj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22e94ac3e9-8145-44e3-8d9b-dd08d94b25ac%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2228ebfcf0-8f9c-48bc-bd61-5d77ab115474%22%7d

